From: Upendra.B-M@infineon.com <Upendra.B-M@infineon.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 28, 2017 5:07 PM

To: devarajan.v@praapthi.com

Cc: raorajarama@hotmail.com; SADHANATHOLPADY@YAHOO.COM.SG;
ANANYABALEHITHLU@GMAIL.COM; upendrabm@gmail.com

Subject: Feedback and Testimonial on 21st Jan Arangetram of Ananya Balehithlu at University
Cultural Centre -NUS

Dear Devarajan,

| would like to thank you and your team members for supporting us and contributing to the
success of the Arangetram programme of my daughter Ananya Balehithlu held on 21/01/2017 at
University Cultural Centre —NUS.

The event went on smoothly without any hiccups. The event started on time and the felicitation
was wonderfully managed. The stage and reception area was beautifully decorated and well
arranged. The sound and lighting was also well managed without any issues. After the event we
got compliments from the audience that the performance came out flawlessly.

We would like to thank you for the exceptional effort put in by your team. Your team was very
supportive and approachable throughout the event. We sincerely appreciate your guidance and
input at every stage of the event.

Thank you once again.
Warm regards,

Upendra Balehithlu
(Parent of Ananya)



